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        Who’s Who? 

               

       President              Vice President                Secretary                   Treasurer              Newsletter Editor 

      Paul Trendly    Richard (Dick) Magee   Bill McMenamy       Bob Ponte              Don Shelton  

      (636) 947-7051      (636) 723-2060           (314)974-6563         (314) 799-7145         (636)723-3220 home 

                      (314)570-7766 cell 

          Prez Sez 
The next meeting (5/10/12) will be held at the flying field.  In fact we will be meeting at the field 

all this summer thru and including October.  Come out early and get some flying time in.  

 

Thanks to Pierre, our field really looks great.  We sure want to keep it that way, so if it rains and 

you come out to fly be sure to check out the field before you drive on it. If the cones are in the 

drive by the pavilion, the field is too wet to drive on and the cones should not be moved. 

 

Five of us made it to Toledo this year and we all had a great time.  I’ve said it before and I’ll say 

it again, if you have never gone, at least once, you’re really missing a great trip. 

 

We are loosing our Treasurer, Rich Gwyn.  Rich sold his house and has moved to Florida.  We 

will all miss Rich, not only is he a great friend but he was on of the most dedicated members in 

our club and he will be a big loss to our club.  Fortunately we have another dedicated member 

and that is Bob Ponte.  Bob has stepped up to the plate and will fill the position of Treasurer for 

the rest of the year.  Thanks Bob. 

 

Our Vice President, Dick Magee has been very ill and has some major surgery.  He is out of the 

hospital now and is convalescing at home.  Here again, another dedicated member, Rich Jenkins 

stepped up and is helping out with Dick’s duties of taking care of the membership until Dick 

feels up to it again.  Thanks Rich. 

 

Its members like this that makes me proud to be a St. Charles Saints Member and Officer. I can 
only hope that members like this will inspire other members to come to our 

meetings and participate in our club business. 

 

See you at the next meeting this Thursday and lots of good landings. 

 

Paul (The R/C Nut) 



  

Meeting Schedule 

 Meeting Dates: 2012:   May 10, Jun 14, Jul 12, Aug 9, Sep 13, Oct 11, Nov 8, Dec 13 

 Meeting Time:   7 to 9 pm 

  Meeting Location:  May through Oct meetings are scheduled to be held at the 

flying field.  

 

 

    .      

    Meeting Minutes 

(no meeting in April) 

 

News from the area. 
The following news from the area is on our website and may be 

interesting to members.  Check our Web Site regularly.  New things 

are put up on a regular basis.  If you have anything that should be 

there, send it to the WebMaster. 

 

Warbirds Fly-In Saturday May 12 

The Midwest Air Wing RC Club is holding a Warbirds Fly-In Saturday,  

May 12, 2012, Pontoon Beach, IL.  For complete information, see their  

website, midwestairwingrc.com. 

For example of what they expect, there is a 

60% L-4 with 21 Feet Wingspan - Powered by a 3W 275 

 

 The Spirits of St. Louis Flying Club 

All Electric Fly In 
The Spirits are having an all electric Fly In August 4 and are inviting all AMA  

Pilots to join in.  They are having a Professional R/C Pilot, Mark Trent, giving 

demo flights.  Also, food from Q-liscous BBQ will be available.  Please 

let them know if you are interested in attending.  For more information, visit 

their website, www.spiritsofstl.com. 
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